
William Tomita 

205 Jamaica Lane 

Palm Beach, Florida 33480 

 

 

Town Council of Palm Beach 

360 South County Road 

Palm Beach, Florida 33480 

 

6 January 2023 

 

 

Dear Town Council, 

  

At the Landmarks Preservation Commission Meeting (LPC) on 12/21/2022, I vocalized my 

opposition to the landmarking motion of my home at 205 Jamaica Lane, Palm Beach, Florida 

33480. I have subsequently met with a few LPC board members and another town 

representative on site at the property, and I see many great merits to having the house 

landmarked, including that landmarking would actually help alleviate the concerns I raised for 

maintaining the property in optimal condition for decades to come. However, my stance stays in 

opposition of the landmarking motion for 205 Jamaica Lane in light of House Bill 423 in the 

State of Florida. I think it is an important right for myself or future owners to maintain the right to 

demolish the property. As a result, I continue to oppose landmarking of 205 Jamaica Lane and 

object to the landmarking motion. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

William Tomita 
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